
September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Given our new health/safety regulations we are unfortunately not able to take 
community trips at this time.  We would like to get the students outside as much as 
possible by utilizing the playground, gazebo area, courtyard area and the ball field 
adjacent to the school.  In addition to this, we would also like the classes to take 
short neighborhood walks to get fresh air and to create movement breaks during 
the day.  
 
In order for your child to participate in neighborhood walks we must have your 
consent to do so.  Please fill out the bottom portion of this form and send it back to 
the classroom teacher as early as possible.   
 
Please contact the school with any questions or concerns.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeannine Stutz      Lisa Maniscalco 
Principal       Assistant Principal 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Childôs Name: __________________________________ 
 
Parentôs Name: __________________________________  
 
 
_____ I give my permission for CRS to take my child on neighborhood 

walking trips 
 
 
_____ I DO NOT give permission for CRS to take my child on 

neighborhood walking trips 
 
______________________________    ________________ 
Signature        Date  
 
 
 


